
 
 

September 9th, 2014 
 
 
 Dear students and parents, 
 
 NO SCHOOL THIS FRIDAY!  This Friday will be the first of several Friday’s off for students 
during the academic school year.  Teachers will be participating in Professional Learning Community 
(PLC) time.  Our calendar committee developed a new academic calendar that provides students with 
more instructional time and teachers with more uninterrupted PLC and Professional Development (PD) 
time.  This academic calendar was approved by the school board on March 20th, 2014. 
 
 The academic calendar can be found on our website at www.doloresschools.org  
 
 To clarify, here is a list of the “No School Fridays”: 
 
 September 12th and 26th 
 October 10th and 24th  
 November 7th  
 December 5th  
 January 5th (Monday) and 16th 
 February 6th and 13th  
 March 6th and 20th 
 April 10th and 24th 
 May 8th and 29th  
    
 Thank you for your flexibility and support! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Superintendent, Dolores School District 
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